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24th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Colour Run – Friday 2nd July 2021 
 
The Go Well Healthy Active Futures team will be supporting West Park Academy in 
holding a colour run on the school field on Friday 2nd July 2021 for all children in 
Reception to Year 6.  This will involve the children running laps around the field whilst 
being doused from waist height down with different coloured powder by staff members.  
Classes will take it in turns to do laps within their class group bubbles. 
 
Children will need the following:  

• A white or light coloured t-shirt. 
• Old shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms. 
• A change of shoes. 
• Goggles or sunglasses if they choose. 
• Children must bring a bottle of water. 

 
Children can go at their own pace, they can run, walk, hop or skip – this is for enjoyment, 
it is not a race. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs Hirst 
Principal 
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